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rnSingOFTHESECRETARYl 

September 6,2013 

Ms. Elizabeth M. Murphy j 
Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
JOOF Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20549 

Re:	 Comments on Proposed Money Market Fund Reform; Amendments to Form PF (File 
No. S7-03-13) 

Dear Ms, Murphy, 

On behalf ofthe Omaha Public Power District, I am contacting you in response to the Security 
and Exchange Commission's rule proposal for money market funds (MMFs). 
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While investors shouldhave me abilityto invest in cashmanagement vehicles oftheir choice, 
OPPD and other publicdebt issuers would be disproportionately impacted by investors leaving 
MMFs. As you know, public issuers such as OPPD rely on money market funds to purchase the 
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Further, it is clear that municipal MMFs - a small fraction ofthe overall MMF industry - do not 
pose systemic risks to die financial system, as evidenced by the redemption activity with these 
funds during the financial crisis and other recent periods ofmarket volatility. Municipal MMFs 
performed much more similarly to die government MMFs that are currently exempt from new 
regulations in the SEC proposal, further proof that these funds are not in need ofadditional 
regulations. 

I ask mat the SEC amend its current rule proposal to exempt municipal money market funds 
from further regulation. Thank you for your consideration ofthis important request 

Respectfully, 

JohnW.Thurber 

Division Manager- Finance 
Omaha Public Power District 


